
LEGAL NOTICE OF DECISION 
WESTPORT CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MAY 15, 2019 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Conservation Commission made the following decisions at its  
May 15, 2019 Public Hearing in conformance with the Connecticut Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 
Act and the Town of Westport’s Regulations for the Protection and Preservation of Wetlands and 
Watercourses and the Waterway Protection Line Ordinance.  
 
 
THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS WERE APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS: 
 
 
1. 58 Turkey Hill Road South:  Application #IWW/M-10776-19 by Richard Gordon c/o John F Fallon, 
Esq. to amend wetland boundary map # G7. 
2. 1 Quentin Road:  Application #WPL-10803-19 by Pete Romano of LandTech on behalf of Jeffrey 
& Liz Silverman to raze the existing dwelling, construct a new single family residence, rear patio 
and  associated site improvements. Work is within the WPLO area of Gray’s Creek. 
 
 
Anna Rycenga 
Chair, Conservation Commission 
 
 
To be published ONCE in the Westport News on Friday, May 24, 2019 
 
 
CC: Town Clerk, Director of Planning & Zoning, RTM Moderator, RTM Environment Committee 
Chairman 


